
 
  

 La Tzoumaz, June 2022 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Dear secondary home owners, 

 

The Tourist Office has the pleasure of contacting you concerning the Summer 2022 VIP Pass. Indeed, as owners, 

you benefit from a summer pass which gives you access to a large number of transports and activities in the La 

Tzoumaz – Verbier, Val de Bagnes region. 

 

 

Pass activation: 

In order to be able to benefit from the package of services valid for the summer of 2022, you can activate your Pass 

today using the procedure printed on the back of this letter. If you encounter any difficulties during this activation, 

we remain at your disposal for any assistance by telephone on +41 (0)27 305 16 00, email at info@latzoumaz.ch or 

directly at the tourist office. 
 

We would like to draw your attention to certain points related to the use of these passes: 
 

- Your passes are renewable from year to year. At the end of the season, make sure you keep your passes 
safely so that you can reuse them in the following years. 

- the passes remain personal, nominative and therefore non-transferable throughout the season. IN CASE 
OF LOST OR FORGOTTEN PASSES, YOU WILL BE CHARGED CHF 10 PER NEW PASS. 

We remain at your disposal for any further information and look forward to welcoming you to the Verbier – Val 
de Bagnes – La Tzoumaz region this summer. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 La Tzoumaz Tourisme 

Please find enclosed : your VIP Pass cards, the procedure for activating your VIP Pass and the InfoTzoumaz brochure. 

Find all the information and general conditions related to the VIP Pass by visiting our website 

www.latzoumaz.ch/vip-pass ! 
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